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SUBJECT: VENUE FOR THE PROGRAM IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW (PIR)
ON SPECIAL EDUCATION

FROM: MAY B. ECLAR, P ESOV
,Re ional Directo
DATE: January 6, 2020

1. Please be informed that the venue for the Program Iimplementation Review on
Special Education that is rescheduled on January 15-16, 2020 will be at New
Rajah Soliman Hotel and Restaurant, Bokawkan Road, Baguio City.

2. The participants of this activity are the SDO Focal Persons for Special
Education, school heads of SPED Centers, and one (1) sped teacher from each
division.

3. All other provisions of Regional Memorandum No. 448, s. 2019 and Regional
Memorandum No. 457, s. 2019 will remain in place.

4. Immediate dissemination of this advisory to all concerned is desired.
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